-12 system. Year after year, we
see districts having to trim more and more to meet the legislative requirement of a balanced budget.
Quite simply, there just aren’t enough funds in the system to meet the growing needs of students,
staff, and the school community especially when coupled with the capacity constraints resulting from
record enrolment increases.

Consequently, Boards are having to make incredibly difficult decisions on where and how to make
these unavoidable cuts with the aim to limit — as much as possible — cuts to the classroom.

While this is the challenging reality we are faced with currently, there are steps that we as a Board are
taking to address these funding challenges at a provincial level — the level at which change is needed.
This Board feels strongly that we must support all learners in our District.
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